
 

 

 

 

 

Pre-Registration Ph.D Viva 

The last date for pre-registration viva of candidates selected for the Ph.D 

programme has been extended to 30 September 2011. Candidates are requested 

to note that no further extension will be granted to them after this date.  

Candidates who have completed their registration process are urgently required 

to submit the recognition letters of their respective supervisors (as PhD guides) to 

the office of the Department of English. 

 

 

 

Professor R. Raj Rao 

Date: 30 August 2011 

Place: Pune 

 

 


